Every few years the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) formally evaluates the performance of Pacific Bell and Verizon California in a lengthy proceeding.  The Office of Ratepayer Advocates (ORA) is in the fact-finding stage of the current proceeding.  Our investigation includes our conducting separate customer opinion surveys about local telephone service quality and about competition in California’s telecommunications industry.  The results of these surveys will give the CPUC information about where service quality problems may exist in California and whether customers are feeling the benefits of competition.  It is important that the survey results accurately represent the opinions of the diverse population that makes up California.  To accomplish this, we are making the survey available in English and on request, in Spanish or Chinese.  If you receive ORA's survey in the mail, please complete and return it as soon as possible in the enclosed self addressed stamped envelope.  When we’re done, we’ll post the results of these surveys on our website.  We appreciate your assistance.

